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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ................ Bruce Cockerham
Team Captain .............. Bruce Johnson
Thought/Pledge.............. Marv Epstein
Guest Intro &  Mic..... Erik Leuteneker
Speaker Intro...............  Fred Scheffler
Set-Up/Take-Down......... Ali Alijanian
Ticket Sales..................... Ali Alijanian

Birthdays..........................
Anniversaries...................
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

Paul Fisher
with a presentation on Rotoplast

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Upcoming Meeting Programs

May 6  Mats Wallin, Bearskin Meadows Camp;
May Anniversaries

May 13  Northgate High School Jazz Band
May 20  Stephen Forkins,  Treatment Alternatives

for the War on Drugs; May Birthdays
May 27  Leslie Griffith, KTVU News anchor

There must be some, but no one has told your editor
about them.
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



CAMP VENTURE NEEDS
HELP

Camp Venture is open to High School Se-
niors and is a program for future small busi-
ness owners or managers.  The team running
the Camp Venture program needs the assis-
tance of business men and women who
would be willing to conduct a class on en-
trepreneurship and the skills necessary to or-
ganize and direct a business enterprise.  It is
not necessary to be there the full time.  An
hour or two would be a big help.  Camp
Venture will be held this year from June 19-
22 at the California Maritime Academy,
Vallejo.

They are also in need of adult men and
women who would be willing to stay in the
dorms overnight as chaperones.  Private
rooms, bedding and meals are provided and
you get a Camp Venture T-Shirt too!

If you can help, or for additional details,
please call John Bernardin at 510-223-8274

Really Cool Stuff on the Rotary
Club of Walnut Creek Website…

True of False:  The following things are
available for your use and/or abuse on
our Club Website:

1.  A nice picture of our Club meeting place at
the Heather Farms Garden Center.

2.  Downloadable Adobe file version of our
Club Roster.

3.  Events Calendar for each month of the Ro-
tary year; updated whenever each Director
gets around to it….

4.  Poker game (good for hours of fun).

5.  Rosalyn’s “Honey Do” List for Hari
(updated in real time).

6.  Club history and info, including information
about our first female member, Claudine
Fletcher, who joined in 1989.

7.  Link to Rotary International site where you
can search out “When and Where Other Ro-
tary Clubs Meet” around the World.

8.  Easy to use “click here” links that automat-
ically print address labels to Club Members
formatted for two types of Avery-brand la-
bels.

9.  Our Club’s “Walnut Leaf” weekly bulletins
from July 1997 to the present.

10.  Photo archive, including some ancient
pictures of our current Pres, Bruce, with Afro-
length hair.

11.  Links to other Rotary sites around the
world.

ANNOUNCEMENTS 12.  Lists of Club members sorted by birth-
date, anniversary date, and other useful cate-
gories.

13.  Information for prospective Members,
describing Rotary International and our Club.

14.  Fill-in the blanks form for proposing a
prospective Club Member.

15.  Autographed First Editions of Mel
Bacher’s copyrighted “Guidebook of Amus-
ing Rotary Fundraising Stunts and Gimics for
Club Presidents”, and a limited edition CD of
Walt Youngman singing his favorite Rotary
songs.

Answers:   All questions are true, except those
divisible by five.

Has your personal information
changed?

If your mailing address, telephone or fax num-
bers, email address, or other personal infor-
mation changes, please tell the Club Secretary,
Clint Collier, so that he can keep our records
up to date.  Contact Clint at the meetings or
by email to clintc@rotarywc.org.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sunday
night.  You can phone your bulletin an-

nouncements to John McClintic by 9:00pm
on Sunday to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your message
on the answering machine, or fax to 925-
945-8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.


